DECEMBER 29, 2006

On December 29, 2006 in the office of Wabash County Auditor Jane Ridgeway,
Commissioners Brian Haupert and Les Templin reviewed and approved the
final Payroll Claims of 2006 for the period ending December 31, 2006 for
Salaried and December 23, 2006 for Hourly employees. They also reviewed and
approved the payment of the Accounts Payable claims as advertised for
payment on December 29, 2006 to complete year-end business.

The next official meeting will be an organizational meeting on Wednesday,
January 3, 2007 on the second floor of the Wabash County Courthouse.



